
 
 
 
 

CITY OF ORCHARD LAKE VILLAGE 
 

NOTICE OF VACANT CITY COUNCIL SEAT 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that due to the recent passing of a Council Member, the 
City Council must name a replacement for this position until the next regular election 
in November of 2017. An individual appointed to fill this vacancy will have the 
opportunity to run in November for the balance of this member’s term ending in 
November of 2018.  
 
To avoid a special election, the City Council must fill this vacancy within 30 days, 
and will do so at a Special City Council meeting to be held Wednesday,  
July 26, 2017.  
 
Any resident who is interested in filling this vacancy should file a letter with the City 
Clerk no later than Friday, July 21, 2017, indicating their qualifications and ability to 
meet the requirements of the vacant position. The appointee must be a registered 
voter, have lived in the City at least one year and not be in default to the City.  
 
The City Council will interview qualified applicants at the Special City Council 
Meeting on July 26, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Applicants who wish to obtain additional information about this position should 
contact the City Clerk or the Director of City Services at (248) 682-2400 or via  
e-mail cityclerk@cityoforchardlake.com or dcs@cityoforchardlake.com respectfully. 
Applicants are asked not to contact individual members of the City Council prior to 
the July 26, 2017 Special City Council Meeting.  
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